
FYI 
Damian 
 

 
From: Pani, Domenica [mailto:d.pani@sanquin.nl] On Behalf Of IPFA 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2012 3:41 PM 
To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D6 
Cc: IPFA; rossi@lfb.fr 
Subject: IPFA comments on EC Delegated act on the principles and guidelines of GMP for active 
substances in medicinal products for human use 

Our ref. IP-12-142  

Dear Sir, dear Madam,  

Thank you for offering the opportunity to comment on the “Delegated act on the principles 
and guidelines of GMP for active substances in medicinal products for human use”. 

After consulting the IPFA member organisations, I can inform you that we have no specific 
comments on the text of this document. 

With kind regards,  

Dr Françoise Rossi,  
Director of Scientific and Regulatory Affairs  

International Plasma Fractionation Association (IPFA)  
Plesmanlaan 125  
NL-1066 CX  Amsterdam  
The Netherlands  
Tel. +31 20 512 3561  
Fax +31 20 512 3559  
E-mail: ipfa@sanquin.nl  
Website: www.ipfa.nl  
Chamber of Commerce Reg. 4053 7011  
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